ST. JOSEPH RADIOLOGY ASSOCIATES, INC.

Saint Joseph, Missouri 64501

January 9, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

CONTROL NUMBER 77978
Dear Cheryl Phillips:
This refers to a letter dated Jaunary 4, 1985 from Glenda Jackson,
License Fee Management Branch Office of Administration, for renewal
of Materiesls License 24-00192-03.
Enclosed please find a check for the amount of $430.00 additional
payment for the renewal of our license. This will bring the total
payment submitted to $580.00.
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Joseph L. Fisher, M. D., F.A.C.R.
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